
Dear Kirkland City Council, 

Kirkland is a very nice place to live, but it would be even 

better if we had an indoor community pool. One reason 

that we need an indoor community pool in Kirkland is so 

that people would have somewhere to swim all year round 

and not just the summer. Another reason is so more 

people can learn how to swim with swim lessons, 

especially because Kirkland is right next to a lake. Also, 

right now Kirkland only has one community pool, and we 

have a lot of people who live here. Finally, if we have a 

community pool in Kirkland, everyone can be in it and not 

just people who are rich enough to live in a mansion with a 

pool. In closing, please build an indoor pool in Kirkland so 

that everybody can have fun swimming year round. 

Kind Regards, 

Vinny 

 


